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Greetings.  2010 is in full swing and it is time to get our motors running for a fun filled year.

Our first meeting of the year will be held on Wednesday, February 10, 2010 at Golden Corral.  This is a new meeting place for The Club.

Come and join us for dinner beginning at 6:00 P.M., with the meeting to follow at 7:00 P.M.  The meeting will be held in the banquet room.

Golden Corral is offering a 10% discount on meals to club members the night of meetings.  $1.50 gratuity per person will be added automatically to your meal.

A friendly reminder to everyone: Dues should be paid for all members who joined the club prior to July 31, 2009.  Dues for members joining after this date are to be paid on the anniversary date of the member joining the club.  Please check with the Secretary to find out when your dues should be paid.

If you have any news about your Classic car, New car, anything that you would like to list For Sale or Events that you know are going on in the area, please submit this information to me at gohoosiers100@yahoo.com, and I will be glad to list it in the newsletter.

